
   

  

AMA Pro Flat Track Competitor Bulletin #2015-07  

   

To: AMA Pro Flat Track Community  

From: AMA Pro Member Services  

Date: June 8, 2015  

Subject: Open test for Lima Half-Mile at Allen County Fairgrounds  

  
  

There will be an open test day for all AMA Pro Flat Track riders at the Allen County Fairgrounds in Lima, Ohio, Thursday, 

June 11, in preparation for the Lima Half-Mile, which is scheduled for Saturday, June 27. 

 

Riders can go on track beginning at 3 p.m. ET and the test is expected to finish by 6 p.m. ET. Riders and teams can arrive 

at the fairgrounds any time before the beginning of the test on Thursday. 

 

There is no fee and riders do not have to reserve a spot for the test, but donations can be made to help cover the cost of 

having an ambulance on site. 

 

For more information, contact Dean Gallup at (419) 991-1491. 

 

The Allen County Fairgrounds are located at: 

2750 Harding Highway 

Lima, Ohio, 45804 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    


